
 
Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District 
Drought Contingency Plan Stakeholders Meeting 

September 25, 2024 from 9-11 a.m. 
 
 
 
Invitation: Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District invites you to… 

• Learn About the Drought Contingency Plan: Discover the process, its importance, and 
how you can get involved. 

• Develop Mitigation Strategies: Collaborate on potential strategies and response 
actions for effective drought management. 

• Hear Diverse Perspectives: Share and hear experiences about drought impacts on 
water users and interests. 

• Engage Productively: Participate in a motivating session to strengthen Upper 
Gunnison the Drought Contingency Planning efforts for the UGRWCD and our 
community. 

 
Why Attend? 
This meeting is a crucial step in our commitment to managing drought resilience and 
securing our water resources. Your input will help shape strategies that address both 
immediate and long-term needs. 
 
RSVP: 
Please let us know if you can attend by filling out this form: 
https://forms.gle/WVcubK2x1F4Njva16. In-person attendance is highly encouraged. The 
Zoom link will be provided prior to the meeting. Please reach out to Alana Nichols at 
anichols@ugrwcd.org with any questions. 
 
Learn More: Visit the District’s website to learn more about the process so far and find 
educational videos about water in the Gunnison Basin. https://ugrwcd.org/drought-
contingency-planning/ 
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